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Tēnā koe,
 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council Toi Moana submission on the National Policy Statement for Highly
Productive Land is attached.
 
Na,
 
Nassah Steed
Principal Advisor (Policy and Planning)
Bay of Plenty Regional Council Toi Moana
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Thriving together – mō te taiao, mō ngā tāngata
 

Disclaimer: This message and accompanying data may contain information that is
confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or data is
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify us immediately and erase all
copies of the message and attachments. We apologise for the inconvenience. Thank you.




